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From: Hill, Shannon
To: Cynthia Denny
Subject: RE: Google project
Date: Friday, October 9, 2020 5:34:47 PM

Hello Cynthia,
 
Dates and information for all future meetings will be posted on the project website at the following
link:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/GoogleProject. You
will also be added to the public notification list
for future project notices, and your comments will be included as part of the public record
forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council.
 
Please also visit diridonsj.org for
public engagement on Diridon Station Area projects, including the
Google Project.
 
Best regards,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Cynthia Denny  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 1:15 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Google project
 
 

 

Please send me a meeting and presentations

Sent
from info on o Mail on Android
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